You’re invited to be part of the OLM
Midnight Mass Choir!!
Christmas is right around the corner.  Our Midnight Mass Choir rehearsals will be starting soon.  All are welcome to join in for this Mass…teens, young adults, and beyond!  No experience necessary.  
Three Sunday evening rehearsals:
December 6th from 6-8pm
December 13th from 6-8pm
December 20th from 6-8pm
Contact Nancy King with any questions nking@olmnh.org
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